
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

BUDGET HEARING 

FAIRBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

’47 BUILDING CONFERENCE ROOM - 703 K STREET 

SEPTEMBER 17, 2017 - 7:00 P.M. 

 

Members Present:  Barb Arner, Vickie Banahan, Sharon Ebke, Angie Judd, Jody Starr 

Admin. Present:     Stephen Grizzle, Jeremy Christiansen, Nick Kroon, Patty Smith 

 

Rec. Secretary:       Jill Davis 

 

President Banahan called the Budget Hearing to order at 7:00 p.m., reviewed the public meeting 

notice published September 6, 2017, in the Fairbury Journal-News, and stated the purpose of the 

hearing was to discuss the district’s 2017-2018 Budget.   

 

Stephen Grizzle gave an overview of the 2017-2018 School District #8 Budget. 

 

Hearing adjourned at 7:05 p.m. 

 

Dated this 11th day of September, 2017. 

 

      FAIRBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

      BY:   _______________________ 

                President 

ATTEST:               Date:__________ 

________________________ 

Secretary 

Date:__________ 

 

 


